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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Our Open Day this year is Thursday 6th October.  In order to facilitate this event we will allow 
students to leave school at 3pm on that day.  Buses will depart at 3.10pm rather than 3.40pm.   
 
If you would like your son/daughter to remain in school until 3.30pm on 6th October, please 
contact their Pastoral Manager, and appropriate supervision can be arranged.   
 
Lots of students support the open evening by acting as guides or assisting in subject areas.  If 
your son/daughter is being asked to assist they will be given a permission slip for you to 
complete.  The students who help are fabulous ambassadors for our school and impressive 
role models for the younger children who will visit that day. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Malcolm Kelly 
Headteacher 


